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Summer Fayre 
The school summer fayre that was held on 
Wednesday 16th June was a triumphant success!  
Many thanks to everyone who supported us, whether 
you were helping out on stalls, had made something 
to sell or came and bought things. 
We raised a fantastic total of £836 which will go 
towards purchasing additional resources for the 
children in school.  
 
                                                                         
    
 
 

And finally…. 

If you are leaving Springfield, we hope that many happy memories of your time here will go with 

you. Remember- no matter where you are in the world- you will always be a ‘Springfielder’! 

It is our privilege to lead this unique school and we could not do this without the hardwork and 

dedication of all the staff and your wonderful children from all across the world. We truly are 

‘achieving together’.  

 Always remember that you can speak with either of us if you have any concerns or questions. 

We hope you all have an enjoyable summer and look forward to welcoming you back in September.  

 

Mrs Joseph & Mrs Holder 

Co-Headteachers 

Important Dates 

The last day of school for 
children is Monday 21st July. 
 
School will re-open to children 
on Tuesday 2nd September 
and we look forward to seeing 
everyone again. 
 
Please see the school website 
for term dates/ INSET days for 
the 2025-26 academic year. 

 
Are you returning home? 
If you are leaving Springfield 
forever and returning to your 
home country- please make 
sure that you have filled in 
the correct forms at the 
school office and that we 
have a copy of your flight 
tickets. This is most 
important and a requirement 
by the Local Authority. 
 

Staff News 
It is with a heavy heart that we are saying goodbye to a 
longstanding member of the Springfield staff team who is 
retiring. Mr Thompson, our Buildings Officer, has worked at 
Springfield for 16 years and overseen the Premises Team 
and taken responsibility for the school building and has 
transformed the environment. No job has been too big or 
too small and he has frequently gone above and beyond to 
ensure that all things related to the premises are of the 
highest quality. We thank him for his hard work and loyal 
service to the children of Springfield and wish him well as 
he enters this new phase of his life. 
We also say goodbye to Miss Regis our Y1 teacher and 
two of our Teaching assistants, Ms Charlesworth and Mrs 
Dalal as they all move on to pastures new. We thank them 
all for their work and wish them well for the future 
 

https://www.springfieldschool.org.uk/serve_file/38994323

